
To:   (Adjacent Property owner) 

From:  WSBT 

Re:  Public Hearing Notice  

Date:  (Date of letter) 

 

Adjoining Property Owner, 

In accordance with Article 6 - section 6.03 paragraph 5 of the Town of Glen Land 

Use Management Document, we are required to serve notice to you as an 

adjacent property owner of Town of Glen Parcel 53.-1-16.12 (State Address of 

Your Property) that a public hearing by the Town of Glen Planning board has been 

scheduled to hear all comments on our application for Project Site Development 

Review  

The public hearing will be held on Thursday, March 18, 2021 at 7:00pm. or as 

soon thereafter as practical at the Town of Glen Town Hall located at 7 Erie Street 

Fultonville, New York 12072 

All interested parties are invited to attend or submit written comments to the 

Planning Board.  

If you have any questions, please contact the planning board at (518) 922-5127  

Social Distancing and face coverings are required. 

 

 


